
 

 

OBSERVATION OF “KANYASHREE DIBAS” 

14.08.2024 

Venue: Hall-01 and College ground 

The day of 14th August of every year is observed as “Kanyashree Dibas” 

since 2014 in West Bengal in all academic and non-academic institutions of 

government of West Bengal.  An initiative was taken by the Government of 

West Bengal on 8th March 2013 under a scheme named “Kanyashree 

Prakalpa” to help the girls students of socio-economically backward 

families by providing cash to promote girls’ education and to prevent 

social barrier like child marriage. This scheme provides annual scholarship 

of Rs. 1000/- and one time grant of Rs. 25000/- for unmarried girls 

students’ aged 13-18 years, who are enrolled in class VIII-XII in 

government educational institutions. However, this scheme becomes a 

brand in present and CM of West Bengal hopes that one day world will 

celebrate “Kanyashree Dibas” as the International Girls Child Day. Sports 

committee of Nur Mohammad Smriti Mahavidyalaya achieved 1st position 

Kanyashree Award in the District Murshidabad in 2023. The 

Mahavidyalaya observed 10th “kanyashree Dibas” on 14.08.2024 at College 

courtyard. Teaching faculties, office staffs and students take active 

participation in this program.  

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


